
   
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  
Welburn Hall Weekly 
 

Friday 2 May 2025 

Parent Pay activation letters have now been sent home in 
book bags. 

 
If you haven’t already done so, can we please request that you log in and activate your account. Even 
if your child has free school meals we still need parents to have their own Parent Pay account.  
 

Your help is greatly appreciated. Thank you.  

School dinner arrears 
We are £130.00 in arrears for school 
meals. Can parents please clear any 
dept. School lunches must be paid in 
advance. Automatic top-up, for as little 
as £5, can be set up on Parent Pay. 
 

Thank you for your understanding 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 

Summer 1 Term 
Food Tech Contributions 
 

Payments can now be made towards  
Summer 1 Term Food Tech. 
 

So, if you are able to contribute, please do so 
via ParentPay. Thank you  
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https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login


   
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
It has been a very warm week at Welburn Hall with lots going 
on.  Some fantastic pictures this week to share in the newsletter and 
lovely to see groups getting out and about, making the most of the 
sunshine.  Just a quick reminder that hats and suncream are the order 
of the day when the weather is warm! 
 
Big thanks to Nunnington Hall, which partnered with Concrete Youth, a 
theatre company that specialises in providing inclusive sensory 
experiences. They gave some of our learners a sensory experience that 
recreated camping in a blossom orchard, incorporating the touches 
and smells of springtime. Their crafts will be displayed in the blossom 
orchards at Nunnington Hall in May.  
 
I hope you all have a lovely bank holiday weekend and we look forward 
to seeing the children back on Tuesday 6th May next week. 
 
 

 
 
 

Alison 

Heads-up! 

Thursday is when staff have the option of paying for 
a freshly prepared lunch, done by our learners, as 
part of their work experience. 
 
Last week some very tasty wraps were on the menu. 
The choices were chicken and tzatsiki or mozzarella 
and tomato, all served with homemade coleslaw and 
salad. They really were as good as they look! 



   
 

 

  

  

As part of autism awareness, our Pre-
Formal class decorated their outside wall 

and yes, we think it is awesome 😊. 

On our Farm and as part of The Orchard project, 
learners grow lots of different plants, a selection of 
which are currently for sale (while stocks last). This 
includes: tomato, runner bean, cucumber and 
beetroot plants all at 50p per plant.  
 
These can be bought from the cart outside at drop off 
or send money into class for the attention of Dana and 
she will send plants home. Thank you for your 
support.   

Mrs Clapton’s Lower Formal Class have done 
great work this week programming micro bits to 

produce flashing shapes! 



   
 

 

 

  

During the enrichment afternoon a couple of learners were able to enjoy the lunchtime at Castle Howard. 
Thanks to our HSA for our membership passes. 

Anabel’s class, in their 
preparing for adulthood 
lesson, made some roast 
potatoes.  
 
They discussed the different 
ways to cook potatoes. They 
learned how to use a knife 
safely utilising the bridge 
method, keeping their fingers 
safe. They par boiled them first 
before roasting in the air fryer.  
 
Everyone enjoyed tasting them 
at the end. 



   
 

 

  

In their science lessons Caroline’s class have been making their own 3D eyeballs to help them learn and 
understand about how the eye works and what each of its parts are called. 

This week our 
York College 

learners spent 
some time in 
the electrical 
department. 

 
Everyone 

worked really 
well! 



   
 

 

 

  

Our Pre-Formal class doing role play 
and messy play – making learning fun.  



   
 

 

 

Wellbeing & Safeguarding 

North Yorkshire Safeguarding Children Partnership (NYSCP) aims to ensure all 
children in North Yorkshire are safe, happy, healthy and achieving. 

 

If you are worried about a child – this is the duty number: 0300 131 2 131 Or see 
their website here: 

 

https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/ 

https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/
https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/

